
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

It was great to see everyone back this past week. As we begin the New Year, we are challenging 

our students and teachers to set new goals and focus on all the positive impacts they can make. 

Each one of our students is unique and special, and we believe that they can accomplish 

whatever they set their minds to. We want our students to be Tiger Proud!  

 

As a reminder, there will be no school next Monday, January 15th in observation of the Martin 

Luther King Jr. Holiday. 

 

Basketball will play on Monday of this week at Northwest and Wrestling will be home on 

Monday against Northwest. Basketball will be at home on Thursday against Mendenhall and 

wrestling will be at Mendenhall.   

 

Well, that will do it for this week.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 


